
Treasurer Report
December 2010

At the end of December we had $2081.51 in checking and $14,457.88 in our savings account.

We contributed $2792.00 to our Holiday Party.  I think everyone had a great time.  We did 
receive $580.00 in income and our bill with the hotel was $2913.  The rest of the expenses were 
director, caddies, door prizes and boards.  


